
POP Provider Survey Results 

Highlights 
In Summer 2023, the Power of Providers (POP) Initiative ad-

ministered a survey among providers who were currently 

signed up for POP. The purpose of the survey was to under-

stand providers’ experiences as members of POP and identify 

potential  areas for improvement and growth as a program. A 

total of 286 providers completed the survey. This report in-

cludes highlights from the survey findings. More in-depth 

findings will be included in an evaluation report due later this 

year. 

of providers 

agreed or strongly 

agreed that the information 

and resources offered through 

POP have increased their 

confidence in encouraging 

COVID-19 vaccination with 

their patients. 

71% 



Connection 

Communication 

POP helps providers feel more connected to DOH and to 
other providers. 

of providers strongly agreed or 
agreed that membership in 
POP has strengthened their 
connection to Washington 
State DOH 

61% 
of providers strongly agreed 
or agreed that they feel con-
nected to a larger network of 
providers because of their 
POP membership 

54% 

POP “is a perfect example of 
working together to reach out 

to our communities” 

- Health Care Provider 

of providers have  

implemented the 

SAVE intervention for  

COVID-19 vaccines more  

often with patients because of 

their membership in POP. 

59% 
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